Cherry Hills Property Owners Association, Inc.

Membership Meeting 7/12/2011

The board of directors cancelled the regularly scheduled July meeting, due to factors beyond our control. Our apologies for any confusion or scheduling issues this may have caused. Due to the cost of rental meeting space and additional postage, the board chose to wait until school was back in session, so that meeting space would be free. In reviewing the calendar, the board will skip the 2nd quarter meeting and put the same agenda items on the October meeting agenda for 10/11/2011.

Brad Perryman, President CHPOA Board